
    ECKLES TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

November 9, 2022 

Present: Chairman, Donald Hazeman, Supervisors, Mel Milender, Cory Wilson; and Beth 
Hendricks; Treasurer, Debra Larson and Clerk Mary Lou Milender. Absent was Supervisor 
Bumgardner. 
    
Public AIendees: Chris Gilbertson,  Dale Wilson, Cheryl & Paul Cronemiller and Gary Coan. 

MeeKng called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman, Don Hazeman.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 
recited. 

Approval of Consent Agenda:  MoLon by Supervisor Wilson to approve the Consent Agenda. 
Second by Supervisor Milender  MoLon passed unanimously 4-0.    

Approval of Agenda:  Supervisor Hendricks made a moLon to approve the November 9, 2022 
Agenda.  Second by Supervisor Wilson.  MoLon carried unanimously 4-0. 

VISITORS: 

Paul Cronemiller asked quesLons regarding the approaches and speed limits if the road is 
reconstructed once  Cartway residents approve the easements.   Supervisor Wilson informed 
him to mark where he wants any approaches.  Standard approach is 30’ U. culvert and 20’ 
approach. The Speed limit will be 35 mph.   

ROAD REPORT: 

Dale Wilson approached the board regarding his purchase of  approximately 110 tons of 
shoulder material. Now he is not able to use it unLl the project is completed in the Spring. He 
wants to know if the board will advance some of the money he spent on the material. The 
board may consider it if he can provide a surety bond. 
  
Supervisor Wilson informed the board about a beaver dam on Grant Creek Road.  The beavers 
are backing up water by the Railroad grade. We may have to get an okay from pipeline to 
destroy the dam. 

Discussion on MulL Unit-Housing. The board discussed a Moratorium as a way to slow down 
mulL-family housing unit because they are being built without adequate road access that may 
adversely affect the Township in the future. MoLon by Supervisor Wilson, seconded by 
Supervisor Hendricks to place a moratorium on addiLonal mulL-family housing units for a year 
or unLl the township has a chance to see what the township’s opLons are.   MoLon carried 
unanimously. 4-0. 
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SHOOTING SPORTS: 

In January, Mary Forseth will no longer be on the HSF Board.  Phil Hodoff will be on the board. 

MoLon to adjourn by Supervisor Milender, seconded by Supervisor Hendricks.   MoLon carried 
unanimously. 4-0.   MeeLng adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

Respecaully submibed, 

Mary Lou Milender     Donald Hazeman 
Township Clerk     Chairman
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